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23rd September 2024  

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

The Department for Education and PHS provides schools with funding to provide free of charge 

sanitary products to students.  This is called our Red Box scheme.   

Free products including Tampax and towels are available from House Offices, the Safeguarding Office 

and Reception if students need them whilst in school.  We strongly encourage students to use this 

service.  

We also provide products in bulk for students to take home to use over the school year.  Students 

can either ask House Office for these or if parents prefer they can email lbarlow@etonecollege.co.uk 

and a discrete bag will be given to your child to bring home.   

We also have limited pairs of Modibody period pants which retail for £15 in shops.  These are the 

newest type of period product.  They are excellent, reusable and washable and eliminate the need for 

towels or Tampax.  We can provide students with 2 pairs, but this is until our stocks last.  

Should you have any queries, please contact your House office in school via email or phone. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mr I Smith  

Head teacher  
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